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Roma Lodge Brothers, 
 
I hope this letter finds you all safe and healthy. 
 
I want to thank all the members that are utilizing the members 
dining room on Fridays and Saturdays.  While we still have the 
limited menu, Michael will continue to offer a weekly special. 
The food has been delicious.  Please consider our dining room 
when making plans to dine out on the weekends.  As always, 
reservations are encouraged.  The reservation line is 886-
8850. 
 
The Wednesday night buffet continues to offer a variety of 
items.  If anyone is interested in volunteering to help on the 
buffet, even once a month, please contact me.  Reservations 
are always recommended as this helps us plan for staffing and 
food preparation. The reservation line is 886-8850.  Pricing for 
the buffet sis $11.50, $10.50 for seniors 55 and older and $6.50 
for kids. 
 
Bingo participation has been excellent!  Bingo has always been 
an important function here at Roma Lodge and requires many 
volunteers.  If you have the time to volunteer, please contact 
Jim Faraone or Mike Peratt. 
 
It’s election time again.  Four director positions are open this 
year and five people are on the ballot to determine whom will 

fill them.  Please check the nominees’ bios in this newsletter 
and come out on March 11th and vote.  I want to thank the 
current board members for all their hard work this past year 
with the challenges we have faced and look forward to working 
with the coming year’s board. 
 
The history of Roma Lodge is rich with membership 
involvement and the cornerstone of why we have survived 
when many such organizations have not.  Being on the board 
of directors is only one way to contribute and I encourage all 
our members to find small ways to get involved.  Every bit of 
time that is volunteered for our club helps to make us stronger.  
A special thank-you to all that contribute your time on a regular 
basis.  Grazie! 
 
The next Roma Lodge Membership meeting is scheduled for 
Friday, March 11th at 7:00 PM.  The next Roma Lodge Board of 
Directors meeting will be Tuesday, March 8th at 6:30 PM.  We 
will continue to do everything we can to keep our meetings as 
safe as possible for our members. 
 
Che Dio vi benedica! (God Bless you all!) 
 

Frank L. Bisotti 
President

 

 

 
The regularly scheduled March membership meeting is Friday, March 11th at 7:00 PM. 
 
Voting for four (4) Board Members will take place in The Hall of History between 10:00 AM and 7:00 
PM.  Results will be announced at the meeting.  See the candidate statements in this newsletter. 
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MARCH 2022 EVENTS 

  
 Tuesday, March 1 Mardi Gras 
 Wednesday, March 2 Ash Wednesday 
 Thursday, March 3 National Anthem Day 
 Sunday, March 6 Roma Lodge Cribbage Tournament 
 Sunday, March 6 National Oreo Cookie Day  
 Tuesday, March 8 Board of Directors Meeting 
 Thursday, March 10 National Popcorn Lovers Day 
 Friday, March 11 Membership Meeting & Elections 
 Sunday, March 13 Daylight Saving Time Starts 
 Thursday, March 17 Saint Patrick’s Day 
 Sunday, March 20 Spring Equinox (Start of Spring) 
 Friday, March 25 National Medal of Honor Day 
 Tuesday, March 29 National Vietnam War Veterans Day 
 Thursday, March 31 MLB Opening Day (Maybe!) 

 

 

DOORS OPEN – 4:00 PM 

FOOD SERVICE – 4:45 PM 

BINGO START – 6:00 PM 

 

If you would like to volunteer your time, please contact: 

 Jim Faraone:  262-657-1244 – jfaraone@wi.rr.com 

 Mike Peratt:  262-942-1212 – mperatt22@yahoo.com 

 Don Vena (March Captain):  262-554-2375 – dvena@wi.rr.com 
  
 

ELECTION 
 

Nominations were made at the February 11, 2022, Membership Meeting. 
 

 

Elections with take place for four (4) Director positions to serve a two (2) year term 
from March 2022 through February 2024.  The candidate statements included in 
the order they will appear on the ballot (per random draw) can be found on pages 
4 thru 5. 
 
If you have questions concerning the election or would like to request an absentee 
ballot, please contact either of the election co-chairs - Jeff DeMatthew at 
dematthew@ameritech.net or call 262-884-9121 or Jon Morelli at 
roma.secretary.jam@gmail.com or call 262-994-2861. 

mailto:jfaraone@wi.rr.com
mailto:mperatt22@yahoo.com
mailto:dvena@wi.rr.com
mailto:dematthew@ameritech.net
mailto:roma.secretary.jam@gmail.com
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Buon Compleanno e Tanti Auguri 

Happy Birthday to our Roma Lodge Brothers Born in March 
 

March 1 James Heck March 13 Edward Palladino March 23 Louis Arnone 

 Lawrence Presta March 16 Egidio Infusino March 24 Pete Ciaramita 

 Jeffery Wilkins  David Porcaro March 25 David Silvani 

March 3 Brad Albee March 18 Frank Angelini March 28 Gary Krause  

 Joseph Matson  Michael Staeck  Scott Solomon 

March 5 Donald Paar March 21 Nunzio Germanotta March 30 Bruno Rizzo  

March 11 Eric Litrenta March 22 Timothy Barsuli March 31 James LaBelle 

 Ernie Rossi  Kurt Kluender    

  

List compiled from the Roma Lodge Membership Files.  Contact Mike Peratt, mperatt22@yahoo.com if corrections are 

needed. 

Funeral Service Calling Tree Schedule – January through March 
The Calling Tree schedule includes those members whose names are listed on the Membership List 
between: 

Adamowicz, Randy – Dal Vecchio, Alessandro 
 
If you are notified of a funeral during your scheduled three-month period, you are expected to attend 
to represent the Lodge.  You are not required to attend every funeral; however, you are encouraged 
to attend at least one during the quarter.  Other members are also encouraged to attend.  There will 
be a special Roma Lodge sign in book at the service for members who attend to verify that they are 
fulfilling their obligation. 

APRIL 2022 EVENTS 

  
 Friday, April 1 April Fool’s Day 
 Saturday, April 2 National Peanut Butter and Jelly Day 
 Sunday, April 3 Roma Lodge Cribbage Tournament 
 Tuesday, April 5 Board of Directors Meeting 
 Thursday, April 7 National Beer Day 
 Friday, April 8 Membership Meeting 
 Sunday, April 10 Palm Sunday 
 Thursday, April 14 Holy Thursday 
 Friday, April 15 Passover 
 Friday, April 15 Good Friday 
 Sunday, April 17 Easter Sunday 
 Monday, April 18 Patriots Day 
 Friday, April 22 Earth Day 
 Saturday, April 23 Last Day of Passover 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

  

Sick and Shut-ins 
On behalf of the members of Roma Lodge, the Sick and Shut-ins Committee sends flowers 
to the funeral of deceased members as well as Get Well Cards to members who are 
hospitalized or ailing at home. If you know of a Roma Lodge brother who passed away or is 
hospitalized or ill at home, contact Dennis Porcaro, apprlservices@netscape.net or by phone 
at (262) 884-9121. 

mailto:apprlservices@netscape.net
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DIRECTORS 

Greg Pierangeli 
 

Ciao Fratelli, 
 
My name is Gregory Pierangeli.  The 
Roma Lodge has been a part of my 
life since I was a child.  I am a 
Veteran of the US Army, therefore 
spent many years away from 
Wisconsin.  My Father, Philip 
Pierangeli was a life long member 

till he passed in 2006.  Our history with the Club goes back 
to Memorial Drive. 
 
Upon my return to Wisconsin and prior to his passing he 
was my proponent in 2005.  That was a proud time for 
both of us.  I have been an active member since.  Even at 
times when my career carried me away from Racine, I 
returned for the large events to volunteer my time. 
  
While I respect and appreciate all the preceding board of 
directors for their hard work and dedication, the Lodge is 
now facing unique challenges which require a different 
outlook.  I believe we can face these new challenges while 
maintaining our respect for the past.  My unique 
qualifications of having run businesses, trained and 
supervised many personnel qualify me to be a part of this 
Board. 
 
This year I have served on the Futures Committee.  We are 
addressing many ways to promote, utilize and further 
increase the membership and use of the club.  We need to 
secure our future, our children’s future and the future of 
this club into the next 100 years. 
  
Please vote for me and extend the opportunity for me to 
help the Lodge grow and flourish.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Greg Pierangeli 
 

Jack LeRose 
 

I am running. 
 
I am a lover of red wine, good food 
and good fiction.  I try hard to be fair 
and I like the color blue. 
 
 
Jack 

 

Dennis Porcaro 
 

My fellow Roma Lodge members, this 
is Dennis Porcaro and I am asking for 
your support in the upcoming 
election. 
 
I have been a member for the past 40 
plus years. 
 
During this period, I have been 

involved in most membership functions. 
 
My present responsibility as a director is the chairperson 
of the Cares Committee (advising on charitable 
contributions for the Lodge), and also chairperson of the 
Sick and Shut-In Committee (making sure our members, 
during time of illness, or having passed away, are 
acknowledged). 
 
I also serve on the Festival Committee and participate as 
the booth captain for Café Roma, during the festival. 
 
On any Thursday night you will find me at Bingo. 
 

Bill Pucci Jr. 
 

Brothers of the Lodge I am Bill Pucci 
Jr. a candidate for a position on your 
board.  I joined the Lodge in 2001 
and was first elected to the Board of 
Directors in 2006.  I served under 
the Presidency of Don Cicero, 
Buddy Alfano and as Sergeant at 
Arms under Rick Bonnano's two 
terms.  I have been serving this past 
year as a board member. 

 
I currently serve on the RIWA committee and am chairman 
of the 2022 Racine Pancake Day.  In the past I served as 
Chairman of the Social Committee responsible for the 
planning of many Lodge events, including Members 
Christmas Party, Family Picnic , Columbus Day, Super Bowl 
Party etc.  I have volunteered to work our festival for more 
than 35 years.  Most recently, I have been enjoying Bocce 
and the Roma Golf league.  My wife Gale and I,  now 
married over 20 years, have two children Annelise and 
Will.  I am a barber working with my father Bill Sr. a 50+ 
year member of the Lodge and also my proponent for 
membership. 
 
I have always been proud of my Italian heritage and have 
been very fortunate to have traveled to Italy a number of 
times studying the language, learning about the culture 
and my ancestry.  The years 2020 and 2021 were an 
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unprecedented time for the Lodge and our business side 
RIWA.  I'm proud of the way the board navigated this 
period balancing the safety of the public and our 
membership with the need to open again bringing things 
back to normal.  I'm asking for your support so I can 
continue to help advance the progress and growth of the 
Lodge while honoring the Lodge’s past and the past 
contributions of its members. 
 
With wise leadership I want to insure that my son will have 
the Roma Lodge here to nourish his love of being Italian 
and what that all means. 
 

Nick Bilello 
 

I have been a member of Roma Lodge 
over 30 years.  I have volunteered at 
Bingo and Festival. 
 
I served as the accountant, preparing 
the books for Roma Festival, RIWA, 
and Bingo. 
 
My father was on the Board of 

Directors and served as the Lodge President.  I would like 
to add to His legacy. 
 
I enjoy helping at Bingo which allows me to meet and 
greet people. 
  
I am also interested in the Financial Committee, setting 
the future of Roma Lodge. 
 
I appreciate the opportunity to serve as Director. 
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Roma Lodge Scholarship Update 
Application must be received no later than March 25, 2022 

Recipients selected by April 29th, 2022 
Recipients notified and awards presented May 2022 

 
ROMA LODGE MERIT SCHOLARSHIP 
WHO IS ELIGIBLE? 

All graduating high school seniors, who are biological or adopted children of Roma Lodge members, are eligible 

to apply for the scholarship.  An applicant’s father must be a member in good standing as of January 31st of the 

calendar year that application for the scholarship is made.  The recipient’s father must continue to be a member 

in good standing for the duration of the scholarship academic year.  Applicants must be planning to pursue a full-

time program of study (12 credits or more) at a college or university in the United States. A recipient of a Roma 

Lodge Merit Scholarship will not be eligible to receive any other scholarships offered through Roma Lodge. 
 

RUSSELL AND HELEN MISSURELI SCHOLARSHIP 
WHO IS ELIGIBLE? 

All graduating high school seniors, who are biological or adopted children of Roma Lodge members, are eligible 

to apply for the scholarship.  An applicant’s father must be a member in good standing as of January 31st of the 

calendar year that application for the scholarship is made.  The recipient’s father must continue to be a member 

in good standing for the duration of the scholarship academic year.  Applicants must be planning to pursue a 

part-time or full-time program of study at a college or university in the United States.  The recipient of the 

Missureli Scholarship will not be eligible to receive any other scholarships offered through Roma Lodge. 

 

2022 Scholarship Committee 

 Frank Bisotti - Chairman 

 Jerry Perona 

 

More information and applications can be found at: 

https://www.romalodge.com/members/scholarships. 
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The festival committee is looking for help to manage the following responsibilities: 
 
Festival Setup – Managing the move of items from our festival storage shed to the lodge grounds and having it set up by work 
crews of local high school kids and volunteers.  Work is done usually Wednesday and Thursday prior to the festival – July 27th and 
28th 
 
Bus Crews – Managing volunteer groups to work the remote parking lots from 5pm – midnight.  This would entail occasional trips 
to the lots to make sure things are running well and small parking lot crews have water, etc.  Dates would be Friday July 29th and 
Saturday July 30th 
 
Parking Lot Crews – Managing volunteer groups to work the Roma Lodge parking lots to aid in parking people.  Dates would be 
Friday July 29th and Saturday July 30th, possibly a short stint on Sunday July 31st. 
 
Festival Take Down – Managing the take down of the festival equipment and return to the storage shed.  ½ the work is completed 
on Sunday afternoon to evening, the other half is completed on Monday.  Supported by work crews of local high school kids, 
volunteers, and banquet staff.  Dates would be Sunday midafternoon July 31st and Monday August 1st.   
 
Contact Pat Diem for more information at 414-530-2988 or pdiem@wi.rr.com 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A very big THANK- YOU to all those that attended the Super Bowl party of 2022.  This party 
is all about treating our beloved membership and their families to a great party at an 
almost unbelievable price.  
 
It was another successful and profitable year where fun was had by all. This year was a little 
trickier to manage the party coming out of a Covid-induced hiatus of Super Bowl parties, 
but we pulled it off.   A very special thank-you to all the volunteers that helped because 
without all of you the party wouldn’t happen. Another special thank you to the RIWA staff 

that helped with food, drink and most importantly sound and video (Ashley K 👍🏻).  
 
Again, my thanks to all and let’s make it even bigger and better next year!!! 
 
- Fraternally Yours, Frank Caruso 

 



Page | 8 
 

 

 

 $10 Main Pool $5 Side Pool 
 1st Place – Justin Kueker 1st Place – Justin Kueker 
 2nd Place – Randy Chiapette 2nd Place – Randy Chiapette 
 3rd Place – Mike Bishop 3rd Place – Mike Bishop 
 4th Place – Mark Mano 4th Place – Mark Mano 
  $15 Side Pool 
 1st Place – Justin Kueker 
 2nd Place – Mike Bishop 
 3rd Place – Mark Mano 
 4th – Terry Kueker 
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2022 
Roma Lodge Kids Bocce 

 

Kids Bocce began Sunday, February 20th and runs through Sunday, April 10th finishing with a banquet on 
the last Sunday.  Six members’ children and grandchildren participated in week one and everyone had a 

great time.  Please consider bringing your children and grandchildren in the coming weeks. 
 

Bocce runs from 12:00 PM – 2:00 PM 
 

Learn from our very own highly skilled players! 
Ages 6 and up!!  Open to members’ families, grandchildren and they can even bring a friend!! 

 
There is no cost to the children.  Food is offered for sale each week thanks to Briana Silvani! 

L-R:  Andrew Caira, Amari Morelli, AuBryana Morris, Coach Dave Silvani, Olivia 
Buscemi, Ariyah Morelli, Isabella Silvani, Coach Jim Silvani 
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Fellow Bocce Players: 
 
I hope that your family, friends, and yourself have remained safe and healthy.  We delayed our Spring/Winter 
tournament some this year as we continue to navigate through Covid.  I have received many calls/texts asking when 
it will be, and I am happy to say that we finally have a date - Saturday, April 9.  If you have any questions, don't 
hesitate to email, call, or text.  Feel free to pass the information to anyone who may be interested in participating 
as well.  We/I look forward to seeing many of you this Spring. 
 
Dave Chiapete 
Roma Lodge 
262-939-5914 
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ROMA LODGE 
Racine’s Most Prestigious Banquet Facility 

Receptions, Meetings, Parties 
262-886-6286 

 

JAMES A. PITTS GREGORY A. PITTS 
Attorneys at Law – Roma Lodge members 

 
Civil Trials / Personal Injury / Business Disputes / 

Insurance Claims / Workers Compensation / Disability 
 

Schoone, Leuck, Kelley, Pitts & Pitts, S.C. 
6800 Washington Avenue, Racine, WI 53408-5600 

www.pittslaw.com (262) 886-8240 

 
 

 

 

 

 

RACINE’S #1 BINGO - Every Thursday Night 
$2,150 Paper Sheet & Last Game for $400 

Prizes! Come for Dinner- Doors Open at 4:00 
Games Start at 6:00 pm –SMOKE FREE 

 

Southwest Dental Group 
Dr. Richard L. DeFurio 

Dr. David L DeFurio 

Dr. Stephen N. Norwich 

2601 Taylor Ave   262-632-3156 
www.sw-dental.com 

  

 
 

 

Deadline for information for the April 2022 Newsletter is March 20, 2022.  Comments, suggestions, 
and articles of interest to our members are welcome at roma.secretary.jam@gmail.com. 

 

Jon Morelli,  Roma Lodge Secretary 

http://gallery.romalodge.com/view/main.jpg.html
mailto:roma.secretary.jam@gmail.com

